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Publication Month – February 2018 

 

    COUNCIL 9058 NEWSLETTER   

 

 
Grand Knight’s Report 

 
The Grand Knight thanked the members who helped with storage of the crèche on Saturday, January 13. 
 
The Grand Knight and Deputy Grand Knight attended the State Quarterly Meeting.  The GK explained the 
Father McGivney Guild which is a society that supports his canonization based on his life, works and 
spirituality.  The society can be joined online at fathermcgivney.org at no cost.  The “eMembership” program 
was also reviewed. The program is run by Supreme and is for online members at large who have not yet earned 
the First Degree.  There are newsletters along with other information on the Knights of Columbus and this is 
being used as a recruitment tool to draw potential Knights into the degrees. 
 
The Grand Knight told the Council that we currently have 27 Knights who are at either the 1st or 2nd Degree 
level and we would like to encourage them to advance to the 3rd Degree.  The GK gave the listing to Brother 
Chuck for follow up. 
 
The Grand Knight announced that the Knight of the Month Award is going to Brother Chris Kowalski.  He 
thanked Chris for being willing to help at any time including our monthly dinners and mercy meals.  The 
Council congratulated Chris. 
 
The Grand Knight also presented the Knight of the Month award from last month to Brother Mike Korpak as 
Mike was unable to attend the meeting at that time. 
 

Business Meeting Minutes 
 

The council’s last business meeting was held on February 5th   Minutes from the meeting can be found on our 
Council Website in the Members Only section.  A link to the member section can be found here.  
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“Brother Nick’s Corner” 

 
Congratulations to Chris Kowalski 

Knight of the Month 
 

Congratulations to Nick and Mary Anne Sarbanis 
Family of the Month 

 
Welcome to our newest brother, George Gedraitis 

 
We need 12 Brothers to help out at the Roast Pork Dinner on February 10th  from 2:30 PM to 6:30 PM.  Please 
call Nick S if you can help (603) 231-0622.  Please try to be there for 2:30pm. 
 
The Council is having a New Year’s Celebration on Saturday, February 17th from 7:00 PM to 11:00 PM with 
Music & Dancing. This will be a relaxing evening for council members and family without any cost and 
without requiring anything to be brought.  Please click on the “New Year’s Council Celebration” link under the 
“Upcoming Council Events” section of our website in order to sign up. Hope to see you there. 
 
As a reminder, the schedule of Degree Exemplifications can be found on our Council Website.  A link to the 
Degree Schedule can be found here.  
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Prayers for Brother Knights and Others 

 
Father Rick Pennett 

Nick Maselli and his wife, Elaine 
Ziggy Zybert 
Janice Hayes 

Bob Chabot’s wife 
Tom Eifler 

Rita Micheau 
Janice Stundze 

Jeanne Alexander 
Nancy Gedraitis 
Christine Colizzi  

Family of Ron DeSantis 
Frank Daggett (Council 11376) 

 

 
                                                  Reflection 

 
A successful man is one who can lay a firm foundation with the bricks others have thrown at him. ~David 
Brinkley 

 
The whole secret of a successful life is to find out what is one’s destiny to do and then do it. ~Henry Ford 
 
The ones who are crazy enough to think they can change the world are the ones that do. ~Anonymous 
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JOHN CUSSEN announced the next Blood Drive is scheduled for Friday February 23rd from 1:00 – 
7:00pm. John will need help; please call if can work a 2-3 hour shift  (603) 329-5207 
 

1:00 - 3:00pm  3:00 - 5:00pm 
2:00 - 4:00pm  4:00 - 6:00pm 

5:00pm to closing (usually about 7:00pm) 
 
 

 

 
 

All information related to our council such as meeting schedules, phone numbers, upcoming events, interesting 
articles and videos, etc., can be found on our council website by clicking here: www.hampsteadknights.org 
Check it out, you are guaranteed to find everything you need and MORE!!! 
 
This newsletter is for all Brother Knights so feel free to use it if you have anything for sale or you want some 
work done or are looking for a tradesman - maybe one of our Brother Knights could use the extra work.  It’s a 
good tool for some free advertising or if you have a prayer request.  Just send any information on birthdays, 
anniversaries, or anything you would like to put in the newsletter to Nick S. Good Jokes & Recipes are always 
welcome.  Email mgrhomeloan@comcast.net or John.Keisling@arris.com.     
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PUZZLES BY NICK 

 
 

Who was the stapler made for? 
- Harper’s Magazine 
- IRS 
- Catherine the Great 
- Mount Vernon Press 
- King Louis XV 

 
In which state theater did the first drive-in movie open?  

- California 
- Maine 
- Florida 
- Connecticut 
- New Jersey 

 
Which fictional character was created in the 1930's by two high school kids from Ohio? 

- Green Lantern 
- Spider Man 
- Captain America 
- Batman 
- Superman 

  



 

 
The Lighter Side 

 
A man, 90 years old, and his wife walk into his doctor’s office for his yearly checkup.   
The doctor says to the old man, "I'll need a urine sample, a feces sample and a blood sample."  
The old man says, "What?"  
So, the doctor says it again.  
Once again, the old man says, "What?"  
So the doctor yells it, "I NEED A URINE SAMPLE, A FECES SAMPLE, AND A BLOOD SAMPLE!"  
With that the old woman turns to the old man and says, "He needs a pair of your underwear!" 
 
Dear Internal Revenue Service, 
Enclosed you will find my 2010 tax return showing that I owe $3,407.00 in taxes. 
Please note the attached article from the USA Today newspaper, dated 12 November, wherein you will see the 
Pentagon (Department of Defense) is paying $171.50 per hammer and NASA has paid  $600.00 per toilet seat. 
I am enclosing four (4) toilet seats (valued @ $2,400) and six (6) hammers valued @ $1,029), which I secured 
at Home Depot, bring in my total remittance to $3,429.00. 
Please apply the overpayment of $22.00 to the "Presidential Election Fund," as noted on my return. 
 

Trivia Answers 
 

King Louis XV 
New Jersey 
Superman 

 
 

Council Classifieds 

Recommended services and vendors 
 
Spring Clean Up Special, lawn maintenance & repair, mulching, cellar & garage clean outs, dump day help, 
seeding & planting, gardens.  Call Doug Robbins (603) 339-8697 
 
Farris Auto Service – (603) 329-4567 
State inspections special - $25 for Knights 
 
Adam White snowplowing – (603) 235-3120 
Very reliable and reasonable rates.  10% off for Knights 
 
Our own Gene Morin – (978) 360-4796 
Additions, roofs, decks and siding 
 
O’Brian’s Carpet Cleaning – (978) 372-1119 
Great job, only $99 for the whole house 
 



Paul Power Inside House Painting – (603) 608-8684 
Odd jobs inside and out, decks, very affordable prices 
 
Advance Stump Services and Tree Work – (603) 382-6292 
Newton, NH 
 
Wood Merchant – (603) 974-0775 
Dry and green cord wood, great rates and free delivery for Knights 
 
Mattress by Appointment (978) 729-6687 
Wholesale Matresses 50%--80% off of retail, ask for Ron 91 Plaistow RD  Route 125 Plaistow 
 
JUST in CASE Med Alert for any person that needs 24/7 Health and Emergency Monitoring Anyone can 
receive this $24.95 a month discount call (866) 859-4379 mention Knights 9058 
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